
Spring 2016 Classified Staff
Award: Linda Healy

Linda Healy

Congratulations  to  Linda  Healy,  recipient  of  the  2016
Spring  Quarter  Classified  Staff  Excellence  Award!

Nominated with input from seven Clark employees,the Advising
Program  Support  Supervisor  is  described  as  someone  who
exhibits an exceptional work ethic and flexibility, as well
as the willingness to do whatever needs to be done. She has
worked in the Advising Services Department for 10 years, and
is commended for bringing a student-centered approach to the
front-desk team, as well as a powerful combination of “clear
personal investment, professionalism, and heart.” She actively
engages  in  campus-wide  events,  leadership  meetings  and
discussions,  and  Advising  Services  and  Student  Affairs
activities – demonstrating excellence in her own performance
and  inspiring  it  in  others.  She  is  regarded  for  her
responsiveness  and  follow  through,  and  is  known  for  her
ability to make people feel noticed, valued, and welcomed. As
one nominator explains it, “Linda is truly an ambassador for
the  Penguin  Nation,  demonstrating  consistent,  tireless
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commitment to the success of students, positive communication,
collaboration, and personal investment in Clark College.”

Congratulations as well to this quarter’s other nominees:

Haley Gordon works as the Program Coordinator for the Event
Services  Department,  juggling  thousands  of  reservation
requests every year with “ease and precision,” according to
her nominator. Gordon is very involved in college activities,
works closely with other areas of the college, and has been a
key contributor in implementing several process improvements
that have benefited the department and increased services to
meet the needs of faculty and staff. Her nominator explains
that Gordon “continues to impress students, staff and faculty”
with her knowledge of campus space and features, allowing her
to assist others in finding the right space for their needs.
She is described as “gracious and kind,” with a driven and
motivated work ethic that is unwavering. Gordon is praised by
her nominator for going above and beyond the call of duty, and
for her “hands-on” approach, tackling every challenge with a
“positive, can-do attitude.”

Manda  Levie  provides  the  sole  staff  support  for  the
Communications and Humanities Division, which comprises nine
separate departments. In addition, she supports the College
Essentials  Department,  which  serves  faculty  and  students
campuswide.  Levie  is  commended  for  being  a  “strong  and
dependable addition to our staff team, who has made great
contributions  to  process  improvement  and  overall  team
workflow.” Described as a problem-solver, Levie is known for
her  collaboration,  creativity,  friendliness  and  efficiency.
 According  to  one  nominator,  “Manda  deals  with  issues
promptly, professionally and with a spirit that can only be
described as positive. She is keenly aware of what’s going on
and  repeatedly  demonstrates  her  commitment  to  a  good
educational environment.” Another nominator sums it up like
this: “Manda’s amazing!”


